
Dear families, 

As we arrive at the end of the term, I wanted to congratulate the children on a super year. Thank you also
for your tremendous support over the year. The partnership with you is what makes the school such a
wonderful community to be in. 

I want to thank all of the staff and governors for their hard work and for always going the extra mile. We
are blessed to have such a hardworking team. 

Goodbye and God Bless to our Year 6 children. They have been a fabulous cohort and we loved their end of
year song. I think the Backstreet Boys would approve! The leavers’ Mass was emotional and bittersweet
and it was lovely to welcome some past staff members, such as Mrs Duffin, who came to see the children as
they ended their primary school journey.  

Finally, as well as saying goodbye to our Year 6, we say goodbye to a few members of staff who are leaving
us for new ventures. Mr Li in the office has been a great asset to the team- he is the kindest person and we
are going to miss having him around. Mr Morgan is off to teach at another local school and we thank him
for his excellent work. Miss Blower is also changing roles and we have been so blessed to have her. Miss
Burrows is leaving for pastures new and we wish her all the best- she always makes us smile with her
positivity. Mrs Cefai is also returning to her home school in Leicester- she has been a wonderful addition
to our team and helped us so much. Miss Balasz is embarking on an exciting new adventure- she has been
incredible. Thank you to them all for their work and for being great team members. 

We hope that you have a truly restful summer making precious memories. 

We will welcome children back on Thursday 28  August.th

God Bless, 
Mrs Brown 
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GOODBYE TO Y6I

Our leavers’ Mass was very special and we enjoyed
celebrating and marking this special occasion with the Year
6's. Thank you to Fr Tom for celebrating Mass for us and to
Sr Dorothy for always assisting with setting up Mass and

working with our teachers to ensure that Masses run
smoothly. 

Parish of St John the Baptist
Keep up to date with the Parish
news here.

 Loving God, thank you for the gift of
summer and the opportunity for rest and

refreshment. May we enjoy the warmth and
beauty of this season, and may our hearts be

open to your presence in all that we do.
Amen

https://sites.google.com/view/mmrcpjbp/newsletters?authuser=0


Save the Date!

Meet the Teacher
Tuesday 16  September 3:30-4:00pm - Meet

the Teacher - parents will be invited into
classrooms to meet with their children’s new

teachers and be informed of yearly expectations
and ways to support their child at home. 
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